Portrait of Miss G. M. Jerred,
Headmistress of Godolphin School

My picture this week shows the portrait of Miss G. M. Jerred, headmistress of Godolphin School,
Salisbury, for the past ten years, which was presented to the school by Old Girls, past and present,
members of the staff, parents and friends, on Tuesday, t mark Miss Jerred’s ten years there and in
appreciation of her work for the school.

The portrait was painted by Mr. Henry lamb, R.A., and was exhibited in the Academy this summer.

At an informal ceremony in the School Hall, where the portrait is hung among pictures of other
headmistresses and benefactors, the presentations was made by Mrs. M. Power (president of the Old
Godolphin Association). The Bishop of Salisbury (Dr. W. L. Anderson), who is chairman of the
governing body accepted the portrait, supported by Miss K. J. Stephenson (vice-chairman) and other
governors. Miss Jerred expressed her gratitude to the donors and their representatives present, and
the pleasure her work at the school had given her.
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